
 
+ My dear parish family: 
 
I hope that you all had a great 4th of July weekend! As you may already know, our visiƟng Italian priest 
(Father Natale Albino) arrived the evening of the 4th and Deacon Vincent and I were there to greet him 
at JFK. He seems to be seƩling into his studies nicely as he conƟnues to improve his language skills in 
English. I hope you will all have a chance to meet him and extend our Sacred Heart warm welcome. 
  
The VITA Youth Group members have just returned from their mission trip in Washington, DC, and I 
am sure they will agree when I tell you that the trip was a huge success. We worked in the garden of a 
monastery, built a fence as part of a community garden project, brought acƟvity bags to Ronald 
McDonald House, toured a veterans home, and sƟll managed to walk 
along the NaƟonal Mall, have a private tour of the Capitol Building, 
have Mass and dinner with Archbishop Broglio, and Mass with 
Cardinal McCarrick, and then we were back home on Thursday 
evening. It was a quick trip, but filled with so many amazing 
experiences! We all should be very proud of these 28 teenagers who 
served with such joy and enthusiasm. I love them all! 
 
I especially thank Susan Jansson, our VITA Youth Group coordinator, 
and our fantasƟc chaperones Anthony Volpe, Beth RuƟgliano, John 
Ferraro, Maggie Verdon, and Mike Conner for their excellent 
supervision and parƟcipaƟon. It absolutely makes the difference in 

having a great and memorable trip. 
 
My final note for this week’s column is to tell you that last Sunday 
evening’s Mass was held outdoors in the Peaceful Prayer Park. It 
was fantasƟc, and Peter Greco enhanced our spiritual experience 
with some very beauƟful guitar music. Thank you to all who 
aƩended and in some cases even brought lawn chairs. I thank our 
hospitality commiƩee for preparing hot dogs, potato chips, and 
drinks for everyone aŌerward. 
 
I know it is only July, but as we all know these great summer days 
have a very sneaky way of slipping by all too fast, and before you 

know it, we will be turning the pages of the calendar to September. I am just reminding you now to 
put a note in your September calendar to hold open September 10 through 13 for our bi-annual 
carnival. As you know, the carnival is always such a good Ɵme and a very big fund raiser for our parish. 
Your support of this event is so very appreciated! 
 
For now though, let’s all slow down a liƩle and savor these easy 
summer days with our families, friends, and neighbors!  
 
Yours in the Sacred Heart of Jesus, 
 

Cor ad cor loquitur…  (A heart-to-heart dialogue…) 



 
PEOPLE, PLACES AND THINGS CONCERT   will take place on Saturday - July 
18th at 8pm. at St. Anthony's, 199 Walnut Street in Northvale.  Featuring our 
very own musician Corinn Somers and Father Jerry of St. Anthony’s.  Mark 
your calendars for this fun night out … more informaƟon to come. 

HUNGER DOESN’T TAKE A VACATION   Please help the hungry in our 
community.  Bring food donaƟons to church.  CollecƟon in the lobby. For many 
families the summer months are filled with fun and relaxing vacaƟons. 
Unfortunately, for many of those we serve through the faith–based food 
pantries, summerƟme means increased hardships. Many of the families we 
assist depend on the school lunch and breakfast programs to help fill their 
children’s nutriƟonal needs. To provide three meals a day for hungry children 
places an even bigger demand on their very limited family resources. Your 
support can make an important difference. 

COFFEE AND "?"    We would like to thank all the parishioners that provided 
our Sunday Coffee and "?"  during the past year with the baked or purchased 
cookies, cakes, donuts, brownies and danish. Your help made the project very 
easy to administer. A special  thank you to our servers and assistants in set up 
and cleanup.  Bunny Affinity, Rosemary Kirk and Melissa Hanlon and our 
Dunkin Donuts family.   Please contact the parish center if you would like to 
get involved in our hospitality ministry. 

 

I want to thank all those in 
our parish who have 
volunteered to help 
spread the Gospel Good 
News this coming year 
through our elementary 
religious educaƟon 
program. It is "coming together" with much help from the Holy Spirit who is 
nudging people to say "YES" and they are responding!! We sƟll have  a few empty 
spots that need a generous, faith-filled person - like yourself! NO EXPERIENCE IS 
NEEDED. You will be trained and learn more about your Faith, too.  
 
 If interested in teaching a first, second or third grade class or being a classroom 
aide in a first, second or third grade class on Tuesday aŌernoons from 3:45 to 5:00 
p.m. each week PLEASE, call me or e-mail me ASAP at  
201-387-0080 or sreginaccd@yahoo.com. God will certainly bless you AND you 
will gain far more than you give. Those who volunteer are waived  the fee for the 
program for their child or grandchild (a small token of graƟtude!) Looking forward 
to hearing from you. 
  
THANK YOU.   Sister Regina 

SHARE your 
FAITH with the 
children of OUR parish! 

Monday, July 13 
8:30  Stephen Gabarini 

 
Tuesday, July 14 

8:30  Frank Parent 
 

Wednesday, July 15 
NO MASS 

 
Thursday, July 16 

8:30  Anna Sosnowski 
  

Friday, July 17 
8:30  Katherine Cavalli 

 
Saturday, July 18 

5:00  Joseph Mastrangelo, Sr. 
 

Sunday, July 19 
 8:00  Jack Haws 

10:00  Helen Lennon 
12:00  Maureen Halpin 

6:30  Guiseppe Giampiccolo 
 

The Flowers, Bread and Wine 
have been donated by  

the Pace Family in memory of  
Hon. Aldo A. NastasI 

 

MASS INTENTIONS NEWS & EVENTS 

Mark your calendars for the 

SACRED HEART CARNIVAL 

Sept. 10 –13 
 

JOIN US TO BURY THE  

TIME CAPSULE 

 

As our final event of our 100th 
Anniversary celebraƟon, we will 

bury the Sacred Heart Time Capsule 
in the front garden of the church on 

July 18th aŌer the 5 PM Mass.  
Please join us to mark this special 

event.  The Ɵme capsule will contain 
mementos from our parish and will 

be reopen in 25 years.  

mailto:sreginaccd@yahoo.com.

